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4th February 2020 

 
Dear Parent/Guardian 
 

 
Re: Years 7 – 11 - Non-uniform day, Friday 14th February 

 
 
In keeping with tradition at the end of this half term, we will be having a “non-uniform” day on Friday 
14th February.  
 
Students may come to school in their own clothes in return for a payment of £1. These donations will 
be used to raise money to upgrade our outside space and provide covered eating areas for the 
students around the school site. 
 
Without wanting to spoil the more informal nature of non-uniform day, students should still be 
dressed modestly, no short shorts, cropped tops etc.  
 
Thank you in advance for your kind contributions. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Wendy Simmons 
Deputy School Business Manager 
 
 
 


